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Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-085 0 

Re: Notification of Officer Change for Verizon Long Distance LLC 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed please find an original and one (1) copies of this letter to notify you of the following changes 
and updates for Verizon Long Distance LLC. 

There has been a change in the Company's Officers. Please update your Officer List as follows: 

James F. Morgan's resignation as Chief Financial Officer and Secretary was effective as of June 27,201 1; 
Jeffrey S. Noto's resignation as Vice President was effective as of June 27,201 1; and 
Debra A. Kaufman's election as Chief Financial Officer and Secretary was effective as of June 28,201 1. 

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed material, please call me at (407) 740-3002 or by email at 
cwightman@tminc.com. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Connie Wightman, Consultant 

CWIlw 

File: VLD-FL 
TMS: 3751 FLxllOO 
VLD: Bll-36 

cohl- 
AfA .- 
ECR 

= -  
OPC 
CLK p-6 

2600 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite 300 - Maitland, FL 32751 
P.O. Drawer 200 - Winter Park, FL 32790-0200 - Telephone: (407) 740 - 8575 - Facsimile: (407) 740 - 0613 ADw .- 

www.tminc.com 

-c & 

LLI - I 
u 

0 vr a 
L 


